
Renne Park Public Forum

Thursday, April 18, 2024

5:00 p.m.

School District Office
Board Room
714 E. Second St.
Newberg, OR 97132

I. Call to Order: NDPS Superintendent Stephen W. Phillips

II. Report by Staff

A. CPRD Assistant Superintendent Casey Creighton

B. CPRD Recreation Supervisor and Special Services Supervisor Julie

Peterson

III. Public Comment

IV. Adjournment

Attached: FAQs and Preliminary Site Plan



Renne Park Project: Frequently Asked Questions

How will the Renne Parke Project construction affect The Newberg Old-Fashioned
Festival (NOFF)?
CPRD, NDPS, and the City of Newberg will work together to arrange the staging of NOFF. Due
to the construction of the Edwards cafeteria and new school buildings near Renne Park, the
festival has looked different the past few years. We will collaboratively work with Newberg
entities to make sure the community is still able to enjoy the NOFF festival.

Will the project include upgrades to the baseball field?
Currently, the baseball fields are not part of the renovation. Renne Park is a large park, and
there is not enough funding in this project phase to turf the baseball fields. This might happen in
a future, separate phase of the Renne Park Project, but as of right now, the fields will not be
turfed due to limited funds. The baseball fields at Renne Park are maintained by Newberg
Baseball. They are a separate organization from NDPS and CPRD and use the fields at the
School District’s discretion.

Will dogs be allowed in the park?
This will remain a public park and “no dogs” signage will continue to be posted (unless NDPS
has other plans? As owners of the park). There will not be a fence placed around the field.

How will the construction affect the 2025 Edwards Jogathon?
The Jogathon will be able to take place.

Will any trees be removed?
The trees will stay. They were evaluated and are healthy, and they offer great shade.



Preliminary Site Plan


